
 

 

March 14, 2011 

 

Dear Spansion Customers and Partners, 
 
We are deeply saddened for our Japan customers, partners and neighbors who have 
experienced hardship and impact from the Earthquake and Tsunami. Spansion is 
committed to helping you, our partners, employees and neighbors in Japan.  We are 
thankful that all Spansion employees are safe.  Spansion will be donating $250,000 to 
the Red Cross relief efforts and will continue to monitor the situation and help our 
community as best as we can.  

We understand many of you have questions about any supply impact.   Because our 
final manufacturing sites are outside Japan, the impact to near term supply is minimal. 
We have no reports of any major damage to the fabrication facilities of our partners in 
Aizu-Wakamatsu, Japan and the facilities are being brought back online.  We are 
actively engaged with TI and Fujitsu and will continue to share any new information we 
receive.   

Please contact me directly or your local sales representative if you have specific 
questions and need immediate assistance. 

 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
John H. Kispert 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Spansion Inc. 


